
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
To:   Karen Strege, State Librarian          From:  Darlene Staffeldt, Director SLR 

Montana State Library Commission         Karen Strege, State Librarian 
 
Re:  Sagebrush Federation Narrative Report for FY1998/99. 
Date:  October 5, 1999 
 
 
Please find attached the Sagebrush Central Federation Narrative Report for FY 
1998/99 CST and base grant funds. This is a report on what Sagebrush did with the 
$22,268 for FY99.  Please accept the report for your review. 
                           
Sagebrush provided programs as presented in the FY99 Federation Plan of Service 
and Budget Request, to address goals in the following areas: 

 
Continuing Education 
Sharing resources 

 
We appreciate seeing the letters from the libraries regarding what they spent their grant 
monies on. 
 


